
July 18, 2025 

Ms. Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 

"' 

Straightline Kentucky 
a-------------➔h 

Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

RE: Case No. 2024-00278 
Crittenden-Livingston County Water District 
Request for Short Extension in Submitting Response to Staff Report 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

Crittenden-Livingston County Water District acknowledges that their response to Kentucky 
Public Service Commission staff's report is due July 28, 2025. That date coincides with the date 
of the next regularly scheduled meeting of the District's board of commissioners. The District's 
chairman has asked if they could be allowed a short extension on their response in order to 
bring it before the full board for their review. I anticipate that their response will be submitted 
not later than July 30, 2025. 

Sincerely, 

Robert K. Miller 


